
CURRENT YEAR 11 PUPILS TRANSPORT ARRANGEMENTS 

 

As from 20th July 2021, the transport arrangements for ALL current year 11 pupils will cease. 

Those pupils who decide to return to year 12 in September MUST re-apply for transport 

during August. 

  

Parents / Students will need to use the link below to apply on-line: 

www.conwy.gov.uk/en/Resident/Education-and-Families/School-Transport/Free-School-College-

Transport.aspx 

  

If you require a paper copy, please contact the Transport Application Team on 01492 575595. 

  

Please note: 

There is no need for pupils moving to year 13 pupils to re-apply unless there is a change of 

address. 

New Year 7 pupils will apply for transport via their primary schools.  

 

 


